
 
 
 

 

 
God in all things   

Dear St. Andrew Catholic School Families, 

 

2017-2018 Enrollment and Tuition 

 

Applications for new families will begin on Monday, March 6, 2017 so please be sure to 

register and pay your registration fee to ensure your childôs spot. 

 

We are happy to begin the enrollment process for our current students returning for the 2017-

2018 school year beginning today. If your fees are current for the 2016-2017 school year, your 

family will receive an email link today with instructions on completing the re-registration forms 

for next year. The tuition for the upcoming school year is $6,350.00 per child; this amount 

includes all instructional and technology fees, as well as a 2.5% increase to offset cost of living. 

As much as we dislike raising tuition for our families, todayôs cost of educating a child is 

$6,948.00. As you can see, our tuition rate is less than the true cost of a childôs education. Please 

be assured that these increases were considered and decided upon after much prayer, Fr. Leoôs 

pastoral advice and input from the School Finance Committee. The final decision was made with 

the goal of little impact on our families.  

 

We will begin the re-registration process on today. In the 2017-2018 Academic year, any family, 

Pre-K4ï 8th grade, requesting any in house scholarships must first apply to Step-Up-For-Students 

or AAA Financial Tuition Assistance programs. Only upon submission of a denial letter from 

these programs, will the St. Andrew Catholic School Finance Committee consider families for 

any in house scholarships that may be available. Families who would like to apply for financial 

assistance must begin by applying to FACTS Tuition Aide. We encourage all families interested 

in tuition subsidy to begin the process early and adhere to all deadlines for processing request 

and ensure timely and proper completion.  

 

If you know your child will NOT be returning to St. Andrew Catholic School for the 2017-2018 

academic year, please email me directly at lgipson@standrewcatholicschool.org by February 28, 

2017, so that your childôs seat can be released to a new student. The registration fees are due at 

the time of online registration in order to reserve a space for your child. Please call us if you need 

any assistance working through the application process. More details regarding reregistration 

will be available on the on-line registration link. Thank you for your continued support in 

Catholic education. 

 

Blessings,  

Latrina Peters- Gipson 

Latrina Peters-Gipson 

Principal 



 
 
 

 

 
Per our 2016-2017 St. Andrew Catholic Parent and Student Handbook under prohibited items, it 

states that rolling backpacks may only be used to and from school.  Students cannot use rolling 

backpacks on campus because of safety reasons. The only way a student can use a rolling 

backpack on campus is if there is a doctorôs note. 

Sunday, February 26, 2017-Saturday, March 4, 2017   
Sunday, February 26th  

 

 

Monday, February 27th   

 

¶ Ensemble Elite from 3:20 pm-3:350 pm  

 

¶ JJV Volleyball Practice 3:30 pm-5:00 pm 

 

¶ Girl Scout Meeting from 3:30 pm- 4:30 pm in 

Cafeteria 

Tuesday, February 28th  

 

¶ Black History Program at 1:30 pm 

 

¶ Flag Football Practice 3:30 pm-5:00 pm 

 

¶ Volleyball Var. Practice 3:30 - 5:30 

Wednesday, March 1st  

 

¶ Mass at 8:00 am-All f amilies invited to attend-

6th grade will be in charge  

 

¶ JJV Volleyball Practice 2:30 pm-4: 30 pm 

Thursday, March 2nd  

 

¶ NJHS Meeting in Room 16 at 12:45 pm 

 

¶ Flag Football Practice 3:30 pm-5:00 pm 

 

¶ Volleyball Var. Practice 3:30 - 5:30 

 

Friday, March 3rd  

 

¶ Homeroom Parent Meeting at 8:00 am 

 

¶ Families in Prayer with the Principal at 2:45 

pm  

 

¶ Ensemble Elite from 3:20 pm-3:50 pm 

 

Saturday, March 4th  

Have  you  checked  out Our Digital Resources ? 

As always, we encourage our school community to go green by using our digital resources 

especially the school website.  

  

St. Andrew Catholic School is also on Facebook and Twitter so please like our Facebook page 

and follow us on Twitter at #sacsorlando to learn about what is going on at school.  Please 

make sure that your email addresses are up to date with the school office.  



 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 

Iowa Assessments 
Dear Families,  

 

This letter is to notify you of the Iowa Assessments for grades 2-8 and the 

Cognitive Abilities Test for grades 3 and 6, which will be administered the week 

of March 6-17.  Please remember that it is important for students to be on time for 

school so that they have enough time to get settled and ready for the tests.  

Testing will be administered in the morning, so it is important that your student(s) 

is at school on no later than 7:58am.  Students who arrive to school after the 

testing has begun, will be held in the school office until a scheduled break in 

testing. 

 

There is no need to study for this type of test; however, below you will find some tips on 

how to help your child(ren) perform to the best of his or her ability: 

 

¶ Please try to ensure that your child gets a good nightôs sleep and gets up in time to 

have breakfast.  A good night of rest entails 8 ï 10 hours of sleep.  Students should 

eat a healthy breakfast, including some protein and healthy carbohydrates.   

 

¶ Encourage your child to prepare the night before by laying out clothing, packing their 

backpack, lunch, healthy snack, etc., to avoid a rush in the morning. The snack may 

be eaten at a time designated by the teacher. 

 

¶ The only supplies your child will need to have available for the test are two #2 

pencils with erasers, and a book to read if there is time remaining when 

finishing the test. 

 

¶ Help your child to relax and remain positive.  If your child is prone to anxiety, 

practice a few relaxation techniques, such as counting from one to ten or taking deep 

breaths, which can help them relax and concentrate during the test. 

 

¶ Physical activity relieves anxiety.  If it is possible for your child to engage in 

some type of physical activity daily, it may be beneficial. 

Due to the time constraints placed on us by Riverside Publishing Company, your 

child(ren) must be present for all days of testing.  Thank you in advance for 

your cooperation as we conduct this very important assessment of your 

child(ren)ôs academic progress. 

 

Please do not hesitate to e-mail our testing coordinator, Rachael Zurita, at 

rzurita@standrewcatholicschool.org or call (407) 295-4230 ext. 1724 if you have 

any questions. 



 
 
 

 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Step Up For Students is pleased to announce that we are now accepting applications from new 

families for the Florida Tax Credit (FTC) scholarship for the 2017-18 school year! If you wish to 

apply, please click on the link below to create an account and start your online application. 

  

CLICK HERE TO APPLY NOW! 

  

All applicants must have an active email address to create an online application. If you do not 

have an active email address, please create one prior to starting the application. If you have 

created an account in the past, please use that same email address to apply for the 2017-18 school 

year.  

  

There is no fee to apply for the Florida Tax Credit (FTC) scholarship and we only accept online 

applications. 

 

PLEASE NOTE:  Statute requires Step Up For Students to give priority to lower income 

families.  If your income is found to be greater than 185% of the Federal Poverty Guidelines, 

your student(s) will be placed on a waiting list. 

  

Should you have any questions or concerns about the application process, please feel free to 

reach out by email at info@sufs.org, by online chat on our website 

at www.stepupforstudents.org, or by phone at 877-735-7837. Our contact center is 

open Monday through Friday from 8:30 am to 4:30 pm.  Please be sure to select the Florida Tax 

Credit (FTC) scholarship prompt when dialing. 

  

We look forward to serving you and your family this year, and wish your students all the best for 

the upcoming school year! 

 

Your friends at Step Up For Students 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001CYdG2RSMa3JKoYJD2HhjbfVTFi3fJMCwdrDHfON_hix5viRt0fNYT1ArSOx4Jr7kPMRcr59NFeHemi0iCGNEMNtbwYjOdDjQmme4vcHCTkq3mRHnYnF_HN5_6R9Xm2Y23OAL5BKzAT2AOLWQ17PdPLdttVhdlIblXIkEen65Tm5jYQH30pGBsbIo6FhOKeMJTDtt2KGOQ2XEiIJ8nawAcKk_NNCOtd72&c=WxdXNOFfuJefvxMwNL0v1s0RQ3FovJ-FhWcts2yCdl_EjSQ6my9eQg==&ch=6_HatQqGfMcRuLVTDimux6vB2P_ORGVYrOdmygK3V-r0ReWeY6nk-A==
mailto:info@sufs.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001CYdG2RSMa3JKoYJD2HhjbfVTFi3fJMCwdrDHfON_hix5viRt0fNYT-f-emCncC3yixNreKGVHDSfU1iA2bSn_16hlm1IgzjvG7fDK5--3ULs1KbdYm_geAjeZiejlHSOYM5maCzreTLZElKd7QA1dqQYssFVacMxsmZOj-Wr2UU9RqabTyE0-g==&c=WxdXNOFfuJefvxMwNL0v1s0RQ3FovJ-FhWcts2yCdl_EjSQ6my9eQg==&ch=6_HatQqGfMcRuLVTDimux6vB2P_ORGVYrOdmygK3V-r0ReWeY6nk-A==
tel:(877)%20735-7837


 
 
 

 
 

 



 
 
 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 
 

 



 
 
 

 

 
 

 



 
 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 
 

 



 
 
 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 


